
 

 
 
 
 

 
              

 

19 February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

P2 to P6 Home-based Learning (HBL)  
 
This letter is to inform you that San Yu Adventist School (SYAS) will be closed for physical classroom 
lessons from 27 February to 28 February 2025 for two Orientation Day Camps.  
 
Please take note that all students from Primary 2 to Primary 6, who are not involved in the Orientation Day 
Camps, do not need to attend school on Thursday, 27 February and Friday, 28 February 2025, as the 
school would be conducting Home-based Learning (HBL). During these 2 days, the school will provide 
instructions and support for your child/ward to access a range of both online and hardcopy HBL resources 
so that learning can continue. The HBL timetable will be put up in the MCEduhub learning portal and tasks 
will be assigned by all subject teachers whose lessons are scheduled in the school timetable for the class 
of your child/ward, from 8.20 am to the last period, for the two days. All students are required to 
complete all the HBL assignments during the scheduled HBL days. Only new students from P2, P3, 
P4 and P5 who are attending the Orientation Camp are allowed to complete their assignments latest 
by 5.00 pm on Sunday, 2 March 2025. 
 
The details for accessing the MCEduhub website are listed below: 
School’s E-Learning Portal Address: Marshall Cavendish Education (mceduhub.com)  
Login ID: SYAS student number and the password is student01 
 
If students encounter common user problems at home, they may contact the MCEduhub helpdesk at  
62139688 (9.00 am to 6.00 pm, Mondays to Fridays).   
 
If you have any question, please email us at info@syas.edu.sg or contact your child/ward’s form teacher. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention to the above matters. 
 
God Bless, 
SYAS Administration 
 

Please cut along this line, retain the above as reference and return the acknowledgment slip below. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Acknowledgment by Parent/Guardian:  I have taken note of the Administration letter dated 19 February 2025 

 
P2 to P6 Home-based Learning (HBL)  

 
Attention:  Form Teacher          Class...............................    
         
 
Name of Student.....................................................                                                               
 

 
*Name of Parent / Guardian......................................................      
 
 
Signature.................................................      Date: ............................ 
           (*Delete where it is not applicable) 

https://www.mceduhub.com/Lead/Login/lms_login.aspx
mailto:info@syas.edu.sg

